Dear Tony Semple and Friends at Tony Semple Foundation for Hope,

Alex and | are so very grateful for all you've done to help Alex experience the hunt of a lifetime.
Alex and | were excited when we leamed that Alex been selected to hunt at the Muy Grande
Ranch, Yel, we had no idea of how great an experience it would be,

Not only was Alex able to shoot a trophy deer, he made some great friends. Since the hunt,
Alex has become even closer to some of these friends like Shaun, Gary, Porter and Jacqueline.

The generosity of the Foundation combined with the technology that was used at the hunt
enabled Alex to shoot a powerful gun by himself,. What a great experience for someone with a
disability like Alex to shoot such a great animal. This alone would be enough of a testament to
the value of the Tony Semple Foundation.

The relationships that are formed are just as valuable. Alex will now have, for the rest of his life,
the memories and confidence that come from hunting with new friends and sharing in their joint
accomplishments.

We can't thank you enough.

Sincerely,

Alex and Brian Hardy




